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Sixth Form Newsletter 25/10/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. 
 
Charity Events  
 
We have had a wonderful start to our fundraising events this year with the highly successful 
coffee morning.  Next half term, we have three events timetabled: 
Children in Need 
Sixth Form Fundraising Day 
Christmas Market 
More details of these events will follow. 
 
Bursary 
 
Bursary applications are now closed. If you think your child will qualify but are yet to apply, 
please get in touch and we will see what we can do to support. The bursary is available to 
support families from lower income backgrounds who may need support with their A level 
journey. If you feel your child might qualify for the bursary, you will need to complete the 
application form which can be found on the Sixth Form section of the school’s website.   
 
Year 13 PPEs 
 
The year 13 PPEs have now finished.  Generally, the conduct of year 13 has been good this 
week, with a few minor issues to address after half term.  Teachers are now working on 
marking the examinations and students will get their results after half term.  Following on 
from this, any interventions that are needed will be put in place. 
 
Coffee Morning 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank anyone who has supported our MacMillian Coffee 
morning this term.  We will share the amount raised after half term break but it is great to 
see so many people keen to support a wonderful charity.  
 
UCAS Update 
 
We have sent 7 early entry applications, which is excellent.  We will now shift our focus to 
the remaining students with their UCAS.  We would advise that they aim to have their 
application completed by the end of this term so that they can focus on achieving the results 
required. 
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Start to the year 
 
Lastly, I want to reference how impressed we have been with Sixth Form and their start to 
this year.  The attendance is at an extremely high level, reward points are being received, 
and the students are working well.  Whilst there will be bumps in the road, if the two year 
groups continue working in this way, they should have a successful journey through Sixth 
Form. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 

 
 
 

http://www.thecircletrust.co.uk/

